MEMORANDUM 


TO:


Clifton Woods, Vice-Chancellor for Academic Affairs

FROM:

Michael M. Gant, Chair

Chancellor’s Research and Creative Achievement Awards Selection Committee

SUBJECT:

Recommendations for Awards

DATE:

February 27, 2004


The aforementioned committee met on February 26, 2004 to form its recommendations to you with respect to the Research and Creative Achievement Awards and the Professional Promise in Research and Creative Achievement Awards.  Committee members participating included  Doug Birdwell, Wayne Davis, Michael Gant, William Nugent and Jeanine Williamson.  Also participating in absentia were Billie Collier and Arlene Garrison.


Our charge was to form four recommendations for the Research and Creative Achievement Wards, for which we considered fifteen nominations; and two recommendations for the Professional Promise in Research and Creative Achievement Awards, for which we considered nine nominations.  Our recommendations are as follows:

Chancellor’s Awards for Research and Creative Achievement

Professor Stephen Ash, History


Professor Joanne Hall, Nursing


Professor Michael Nash, Psychology


Professor George Pharr, Materials Science and Engineering

Chancellor’s Awards for Professional Promise in Research and Creative Achievement

Professor Hairong Qi, Electrical and Computer Engineering


Professor Randall Small, Botany

